
Headteacher’s Welcome 
Today the children have been taking part in Hanukkah activities, the second in our theme days planned to 

help us have a better understanding of key celebrations in other World Faiths.  These will continue across 

the year. 

We are beginning to feel very excited about Christmas and are looking forward to the Panto trip tomorrow 

along with our Nativity performances and this year’s Christingle Service.  We are also looking forward to 

Frosty’s Festive Fun, particularly the disco, and hope to see many of our families there. 

Please keep checking our Twitter feed for further updates and news as we go through the festive period.  

As this is the final newsletter before the end of term may I take this opportunity to wish all of our families a 

Merry Christmas and a Happy and Prosperous New Year!  

Michelle Norbury 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 Please continue to make payments towards our 

KS2 residential trip.   

 If you can help in any way at Frosty’s Festive 

Fun please return the reply slip or speak to the 

school office. 

 Return Christingle Service reply slips. 

 Gifts from Father Christmas can be pre-booked 

on SIMs Agora.for Frosty’s Festive Fun. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

10th December – Hanukkah Activities 

11th December – Whole School Panto Trip 

13th December – Christingle Service (2pm) 

14th December – Christmas Jumper day 

(tombola donation) 

14th December – Frosty’s Festive Fun (6-8pm) 

17th and 18th December – Nativity 

18th December – Christmas Dinner and 

Parties 

19th December– Last day of term 

7th January – Back to School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Fixtures 
Our netball team will be playing a friendly match at 

Holme Primary School on Tuesday afternoon.  We 

wish them the best of luck and know they will 

represent our school well! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have a concern? 

If you have a safeguarding concern please 

speak to a Designated Person for 

Safeguarding.  They are: 

 Miss Michelle Norbury 

 Mrs Nikki Sawyer 

 Mrs Julie Perry 
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Remember to follow us on Twitter 

@FolksworthCofE 



  

 

Dolce Lunches 

Remember to pre-book on Live Kitchen for 

our Christmas Lunch taking place on 18th 

December.  Children may wear party 

clothes on this day but flat shoes should 

be worn. 

 

 

 

Early Birds/ Stay and Play  

Please see the updated list for this half 

term’s activities.   

Remember to book in advance using 

stayandplay@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk .  

For on the day bookings telephone the 

school office. 

All sessions should be paid for in advance 

using SIMS Agora. 

 

Christingle Service 

This year our Christingle Service is taking 

place in school on 13th December at 2pm.  

Family members are welcome to join us.  

Please remember to return the reply slip on 

the letter to help us check numbers and 

organise seating. 

The children will be bringing home collection 

boxes today.  If you wish to contribute please 

return them for them ready for the service. 

 

 

Save the Children 
Please remember we are wearing 

Christmas jumpers on Friday.  We are 

asking for a tombola donation for Frosty’s 

Festive Fun.  A donation will be made to 

Save the Children from the proceeds of this.  

(Children may also wear non-uniform on the 

bottom half too.) 

 

Frosty’s Festive Fun 
In the absence of a Chair for 

our PTA the school will be 

organising this year’s  

Christmas Fair.  It will be be 

a combination of a traditional 

fair and a family disco.  

Come along and join us for 

lots of Christmas fun!  It is 

this Friday from 6-8pm. 

 

Nativity 

The Nativity rehearsals are sounding great 

and we are looking forward to welcoming 

families to the official performances. 

Please remember numbers are limited due 

to fire regulations so please make sure 

you have your ticket with you! 
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